
 
LPA PTO General Meeting 

May 1, 2012 
 

1. Welcome/Call to Order  Erika Williams called the general meeting to order at 6:25pm on 
May 1, 2012.   

a. Introduction of Executive Committee  
Erika Williams introduced the outgoing PTO executive committee. 
b. Mr. Kelly expressed his thanks for all the hard work the PTO puts into making the 
LPA community a better place.     

 
2. Nominations for the 2012/2013 Executive Committee  Erika Williams  
The nominees are as follows: 
 President  Cathy Richter 
 Vice President Fundraising  Karen Taylor  
 Vice President Membership  Kim Delaney  
 Treasurer  Janine Bowker 
 Secretary  Erin Gulden 
 
A motion was made by Lisa Thomas to accept the proposed executive committee.  A motion to 
second was made by Emily Headley.  The Executive Committee was approved by unanimous 
vote.   
 
3. Old/New Business  
No new business was raised.  The general meeting was adjourned at 6:35pm.   
 
4. Next meeting  June 6, 2012 12:00pm in the large conference room.  

 


